
Meeting 2009 Apr 06

 

COUNCIL REPORT

 
 

MAYOR’S TASK FORCE ON GRAFFITI 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: MURAL PROGRAM 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Council refer the matter of providing funding assistance for the work of the 
Mayor’s Task Force on Graffiti Mural Subcommittee to the Finance and Civic 
Development Committee for review. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Mayor’s Task Force on Graffiti, at its meeting held on 2009 March 31, formed a Mural 
Subcommittee to develop a long term vision for a mural program in Burnaby and formalize that 
vision into policies by which persons can submit requests to create murals in Burnaby.  The Task 
Force requested that the Finance and Civic Development Committee consider providing funding 
assistance for the work of the Mural subcommittee.  A detailed mural program proposal will be 
forwarded to Council and the Finance and Civic Development Committee at a future date. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Chair 
 

 
Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Vice Chair 

 
 
 Copy:   City Manager 

 Director Finance 
 Chief Licence Inspector 
 Anti Graffiti Coordinator 
 Director Planning & Building 
 Director Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services 
 Director Engineering 
 OIC, Burnaby RCMP 

 
 

 


